
 

Behavioral Health Telehealth Services for Individuals with Intellectual 
Disabilities or Autism (ID/A) Town Hall 

November 7, 2022 

6 PM – 8 PM 

The Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) and the Office of Mental Health and 

Substance Abuse Services (OMHSAS) are hosting a Town Hall focused on 

Behavioral Health Telehealth Services for individuals with Intellectual Disabilities 

or Autism (ID/A). 

The Town Hall will provide an overview of the Telehealth for ID/A project and 

opportunities for engagement, including details on future stakeholder focus 

groups. The meeting will also host breakout rooms to gather stakeholder 

feedback on the benefits and barriers of telehealth for individuals with ID/A. 

This is an opportunity for you to assist the Commonwealth by providing 

feedback on how telehealth works for you or someone you care about and give 

suggestions for broadening and improving the service for the ID/A population. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Town Hall.  However, if you cannot make it, 

maybe you know someone else who can. Please feel free to forward this 

invitation to other interested parties. Please register for the meeting using the 

link below. 

Register for the November 7, 2022 Town Hall 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmmc.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtJMld-mqqz8oGNYFzLH932w2dIaguzLQD3VV&data=05%7C01%7Cc-ahightow%40pa.gov%7C9a3dc3a5ab524193870a08daa700bb35%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C638005918851675457%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VMZuWZ2pR0SN20TQ02RUWRjck6OiJ%2FsRY7lvXtXfd4w%3D&reserved=0


Note: If you are experiencing issues accessing the link, try right clicking the link, 

selecting “Copy Link” and pasting the link into your browser. If the problem 

persists, try a different browser. 

NOTICE: This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a specific individual(s) 
and purpose. Any inappropriate use, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If received in error, 
notify the sender and immediately delete the message.  

 


